SPT RA General meeting
27th February 2010
Scout Hut Rugby Rd

General -  The secretary opened the meeting and a welcome was extended to Maurice Rohan form LBE and Councillor Harvey Rose. 

Review to date, prior to the AGM on May 8th – We looked at the aims and objectives of the RA  in the constitution discussed the need to “know all our neighbours” via better communications and knowing who lives where. This leads to better organisation when we want to protest or support planning applications or changes which affect us. Over the last few months, we agreed, Website is live, (all please visit), all roads now members, we have a grant from the Ward Forum to improve our website, subs collections has been good and we have nearly all our road reps

Financial review – current balance £800 but projected higher. Main contribution to this has been nearly £700 in subs. Special thank you to Marylise Kellie and Hilary Webster for their support in collections of subs.
Communications – we continue to develop our website, all attendees with email confirmed they have broadband, emails will continue (we need more email addresses) as will letterbox leaflets – all of the latter now more easy to do with a nearly full group of road reps

Events – SPTRA first events have been successful – New Years party generated cash and was supported by over 70 people. Quiz night is full, 
Events  - Summer party - we need help for the Summer Party – please let us know if you can help and contact Suzanne Tanswell
www.Southfieldparktriangle.org
Maurice Rohan and PC Pete Deabreau – Maurice and Pete gave an update on a number of security issues and MR provided a number of items for security guidance
Other items - Planning issues and Cobbold car park Gating schemes – the committee were asked about security keys for gates in Greenend Road and about the Car park usage approval behind Greenend Rd – committee to respond and place detail on website/mailers
Membership and fees
Full is £5 or any additional voluntary amount

Pensioner is £2 or any additional voluntary amount
General and other meetings
Future events
Quiz night March 6th
May 8th 2010 - SPT RA AGM
Summer party tba
Have we got your email address
If not please allow us to reach you and communicate more effectively
www.Southfieldparktriangle.org

